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Dear Customer: 
 
We will begin renovations to the plaza above the Downtown Berkeley BART Station late August, 2016.  
 
The renovations will improve access to other modes of travel, redo station entrances, improve bus shelters, 
provide new plaza paving, lighting and landscaping. Once completed, the plaza will provide open space for 
events and activities. New wayfinding signs and electronic displays with real-time BART and bus arrival 
information, throughout the station and plaza, will be added. 
 
The work, which should be completed in the fall of 2017, will require that we temporarily close some of the 
station entrances. There will always be open entrances. Bus and shuttle stops and the taxi stand will need to 
be relocated during the work. There will be signs and maps to direct customers to the temporary locations of 
these services. 
 
The Secondary plaza entrance along Allston and Shattuck Ave will be the first to close this summer. It will 
remain closed through the winter of 2017. The Main entrance to the station will close after the Secondary 
plaza entrance reopens and will remain closed until Summer of 2017.  Please see the map on the back of 
this notice for the entrance locations. 
 
We apologize for this inconvenience and appreciate your patience. 
 
You can get automated BART Service Advisories (BSA) on your phone. BART offers both email and text 
options. To sign up for BSAs, please visit us at www.bart.gov/alerts. 
 
Follow us on Twitter @sfbart for news or @sfbartalert for automated service advisories. 

 
If you need language assistance services, please call BART’s Transit Information Center at (510) 465-2278. 
如需語言援助服務，請致電 BART 公共交通資訊中心，電話號碼為 (510) 465-2278. 
통역이 필요하시면, BART 수송 정보 센터 (510) 465-2278로 전화해 주십시오. 
Si necesita servicios de asistencia de idioma, llame al centro de información de tránsito del BART al (510) 465-2278. 
Nếu quý vị cần các dịch vụ trợ giúp ngôn ngữ, xin gọi cho Trung Tâm Thông Tin Chuyên Chở Công Cộng của BART tại 
số (510) 465-2278. 
Kung kailangan mo ang tulong ng mga serbisyo ng wika, paki tawagan ang BART Transit Information Center na (510) 
465-2278. 
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